
 
 

9th November 2022 

 

Dear Year 5 parents/carers, 

 

As a part of our history topic Medieval Monarchs, we have the opportunity to 

visit the Portsmouth Historic Dockyard on Friday 20th January 2023. At the 

Dockyard, the children will take part in a ‘Portsmouth's Tudor Past’ workshop as 

well as visit the museum. 

 

The trip will run during the school day - we will be leaving school at 9am to get 

the train to Portsmouth Harbour and then walk to the Dockyard. We will return 

to school by 3:10pm for normal pick up time.  

 

On the day, children will need to wear school uniform but may wear trainers or 

comfortable walking shoes as we will be exploring the Dockyard. Children will 

need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle on the day, as well as their 

inhalers if they require one. If you wish for your child to have a FSM packed 

lunch, please let your child's class teacher know at least one week before 

the trip.  Children do not need to bring money as we will not have the 

opportunity to visit the shop. 

 

The total cost of the trip is £8.20 per child, which covers the cost of the train 

and the entry to the Dockyard. The cost is payable via ParentMail, under 

’payments’ and the 'shop' option. We ask that payment is made by Friday 13th 

January 2023 if possible. If enough money is not collected, we will be unable to 

run the trip. We are looking forward to such an exciting opportunity to bring 

history to life! 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs Finch-Judd 

Year 5 Leader 

Meon Junior School 


